DEAR MR SCOTT LANGER:

I AM WRITING IN REGARD TO THE TRAFFIC SIGNAL AN OLD SAUK & WESTFIELD:

YES: I HAVE WANTED THIS FOR A LONG TIME...

I DO NOT UNDERSTAND WHY THESE CONDOS ARE PAYING FOR THIS LIGHT & NOT THE PRIVATE PROPERTY OWNERS IN WALNUT GROVE...

THAT IS NOT FAIR!!!!

THEY USE THE INTERSECTION AS MUCH AS WE DO & NO ASSESSMENT???

LOOK INTO THE WITH A REAL ANSWER TO US CONDO OWNERS PLEASE.

Classlyn Hartung

7204 SAUKDALE DR

MADISON, WI. 53717

833-7725

COPIES SENT TO SCOTT LANGER
DAVID DRYER